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VIA ELECTRONIC FILING (ETFS)  

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
New York Public Service Commission 
Agency Building 3 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 

Re: PEG Bandwidth NY Telephone Corp. - Initial Telephone Tariff Filing

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

On behalf of PEG Bandwidth NY Telephone Corp. (“PEG Bandwidth”), attached is an  
initial tariff for the provision of telecommunications services within the State of New York, 
designated as P.S.C. Tariff No. 1 – Telephone. This tariff is filed in conjunction with the 
Commission’s August 6, 2019 acknowledgement and approval of (1) the request of PEG 
Bandwidth NY, LLC to change its name to PEG Bandwidth NY Telephone Corp. and (2) 
the related Tariff Adoption Supplement, in Matter No. 19-01373.   The attached tariff 
cancels and supercedes the tariff on file for PEG Bandwidth NY, LLC, as adopted by PEG 
Bandwidth, and bears a proposed effective date of November 3, 2019, which is thirty (30) 
days after filing. 

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this filing.  Should you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at 202-739-3000.  

Respectfully submitted,  

Ronald W. Del Sesto, Jr. 
Brett P. Ferenchak 

Counsel for PEG Bandwidth NY Telephone Corp. 

Received: 10/04/2019


